
From: Schippa, Jerry
To: Hacker, Marsha
Subject: FW: Proposed Traffic Light
Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 11:09:09 AM

Marsha,
 
Could you include this comment to the Mineral Point – Yellowstone Traffic Signal Assessment item
as well. You can leave out the part about the no parking signs, Mark Winter is handling that.
 
Thank you,
Jerry
 

From: Carol Berlin [mailto:cberlin98@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 11:06 AM
To: Schippa, Jerry
Subject: Proposed Traffic Light
 
When we spoke last week, I did not see the need for the traffic light at Mineral Point Rd and S
Yellowstone Dr.,
and was wondering whether signage might be a less intrusive and less expensive alternative.
 
Since then I have not spoken with any Marbella owners who are in favor of it. We have lights on
Mineral Point Road
at Island Drive as well as at Grand Canyon Dr with good sightlines.
 
Mark Clear, after saying that "safety is first," referred to the intersection as a "dangerous
crosswalk."
Frankly, if it is a crosswalk, couldn't drivers be alerted with a pedestrian crossing sign?
 
That Burkhalter Travel requested the installation seems odd and effectively imposes fees on
the immediate neighborhood.  I hope that a neighborly discussion will occur tomorrow.
 
Thank you again for your time.
Carol Berlin
 
PS  Was there any follow-up on my request for "no parking here to corner signs" on S
Yellowstone?
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